
To:        All Timberlin Creek Families 

From:  Beta Club 

Regarding:       Canned Food Drive 

When:  November 8th-12th  

 

We will be collecting canned and boxed food for families in our school 

district that need help with their holiday meal. This year our main 

recipient will be the Betty Griffin House. You can help these families 

by bringing in canned and boxed food donations to your classroom. 

Think Thanksgiving meals!! Below is a wish list of items.  

 

YOU “CAN” HELP!!!!   

Cereal/oatmeal  

Snacks (Goldfish, Pop Tarts, Fruit Snack)  

Instant mashed potatoes  

Stuffing Mix  

Jar or packets of gravy mix  

Macaroni & Cheese  

Canned cranberry sauce  

Canned sweet potatoes              

Canned yams  

Canned corn  

Canned cream of mushroom soup  

Canned green beans  

White sugar  

Instant tea  

Aluminum foil  

Turkey pan (foil) 

Boxed dessert mix (cake, brownie) 

 

 Betty Griffin Center’s mission is to offer protection and quality services for victims of 

Domestic Violence and their minor children and/or victims of Sexual Assault and their 

families of St. Johns County, FL, through operation of a shelter helping, counseling, and 

transitional support. 


